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31 January 2020 
‘MEET THE TEACHER’ 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
You are invited to attend our annual ‘Meet the Teacher’ event to be held here at school on 
Wednesday 5 February. 
 
This afternoon is an opportunity for you to meet your child’s teacher and to find out some 
information that is important to your child’s class and stage team. It will also be an 
opportunity for you to ask general questions. 
 
If you would like to discuss matters specific to your child, or if you are unable to attend, 
please contact the school office to request an appointment with the relevant class teacher. 
Examples of issues which would benefit from individual discussion include supporting a 
child with learning difficulties or disability, family separation matters and health needs. 
 
The afternoon sessions are scheduled as follows: 
 
K: 3.15pm – 3.45pm (in K/1 Pheros room – Mrs Field) 
 
1/2: 3.45pm – 4.15pm (in K/1 Pheros room – Mrs Field) 
 
3/4: 4.20pm – 4.45pm (in 3/4 Magnolia room – Ms McMahon) 
 
5/6: 4.45pm – 5.10pm (in 5/6 Acacia room – Mr Atkinson) 
 
All sessions will start with the teachers across the stage together. Some may choose to 
move into individual classrooms if this is relevant for their stage. 
 
Mrs Colton will be available to supervise school-aged children during each session, if you 
are unable to make alternative arrangements. This supervision will be available in the 
library between 3.15pm and 5.10pm. Children will be able to use the computers, read a 
book or engage in their own activity from home, while you attend the information session. 
 
We hope you will be able to join us for this afternoon. 
 
Yours in education, 
 
 
Elise Berwick 
Principal 
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